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WELCOME to the club’s newest 
member, Barbara Bradberry, the wife of 
present member, Bill Bradberry!

This year’s CHRISTMAS PARTY was 
held at a new location, Steak & Ale. The 
food was great, and so was the 
company!

PROGRAM PRESENTATION this 
month will be given by Jerry Costin. 
He’s going to lead the Club in some 
warm-up exercises for knife making! 
(You can catch a picture of Jerry at the 
Great Southern Knife Show in the 
November newsletter on page four.)

Mike Mullikin, your newsletter 
editor, is recovering from his heart 
attack and thanks you all for your calls, 
emails, prayers and good wishes.

REMINDER: If you have any news or 
information that you would the club to 
know, please contact Mike Mullikin, 
the newsletter editor, at 
mullikim@earthlink.net or by phone, 
770-719-3486.

NEXT 
MEETING 
Tuesday, February 

5, at 7 p.m.
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